
Hello, 

I have been a land surveyor with PWGSC in Montreal since 2001 and a PIPSC Steward since 2003. 

As a Steward, I have contributed to a number of key changes in my workplace and strive to address 
various employee issues on a daily basis to find the best solutions for everyone. 

I have been a member of the Real Property Labour Management Consultation Committee (LMCC-RP) 
and the Regional Labour Management Committee (RLMC) since 2004.  

In addition, I have been a PIPSC regional representative at PWGSC since 2005 and Chief Steward of the 
NR Executive Group from 2009 to 2014 and 2019 until the present. 

Regardless of the issue, I have always sought to resolve conflicts by finding solutions that ensure a more 
enjoyable workplace in the future. 

 

Luc Thibodeau 

PIPSC Steward since 2003 


